
From: Wesley Whiteside 
Sent: Wednesday, November 3, 2021 12:40 PM
To: Palamar, Jeff <
Cc: ' ; 'Dr. Michael 
Burdz ( ; 'Lesley 
Gosselin' >; 'Sandie k. Wagner' 
< >; 'Amanda Rodriguez' 
< >
Subject: RE: Knowles Centre, MGEU and Amanda Rodriguez
 

[EXTERNAL]
 
Hi Jeff,
 
The MGEU Screening Committee requires further information before rendering a 
decision re: how to proceed, and I am in the process of obtaining same.  As such, 
we request a further extension of the deadline to at least November 19, 2021.  
Notwithstanding the requested extension, we’ll respond as soon as we’re in a 
position to do so.
 
I look forward to your response.
 
Sincerely,
 
Wesley Whiteside
Staff Representative

Manitoba Government and General Employees' Union

601 - 275 Broadway  Winnipeg  MB  R3C 4M6
t 204.982.6438 | tf 1.866.982.6438 | f 204.942.2146
wesley.whiteside@mgeu.ca | www.mgeu.ca
Putting People First  | Good Jobs, Quality Services, Strong Communities

The contents of this e-mail message and all attachments are intended for the 
confidential use of the addressee.  Any retention, review, reproduction, distribution 
or disclosure other than by the addressee is prohibited.  Please notify us 
immediately if we have transmitted this message to you in error.
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